
Dear Friends, 

 

Music is a very important part of the Lutheran 

tradition, and the choir has been the traditional 

leader of this music.  Trinity Lutheran Church is 

truly blessed to have multiple vocal and 

handbell choirs to enhance the worship 

experience.  Choirs need support though, the 

support of volunteers to sing or play in them.  It 

is an exciting, rewarding and enjoyable way to 

serve the Lord and the congregation.  I 

encourage you now, as you read this, to 

consider making a commitment to one of 

Trinity’s fine vocal or handbell choirs.  More 

importantly, though, make a commitment to 

yourself and to the creator of your talents, by 

actively involving yourself in the joys of making 

music to God.  The psalmist wrote, “Sing unto 

the Lord a new song, for he hath done 

marvelous things.”  I encourage you now to do 

the same. 

 

If you would like to join a choir, or would like 

more information concerning any of the groups, 

please fill out the registration slip, check the 

appropriate box and return it to the church office 

or drop it in the offering plate. 

 

Please feel free to call me at church (931-2225) 

or email me (hdevries@trinityhicksville.org) if 

you have any questions concerning our music 

program. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Henry DeVries 

Minister of Music 
 

2019 - 2020 REHEARSAL SCHEDULE 

 

Cherub Choir   Grades K-1 

Thursdays   3:30-4:30 PM 

Beginning in October 

 

Sounds of Praise  Grades 2-5 

Thursdays   3:30-4:30 PM 

First Rehearsal – September 26 

 

Youth Ensemble   Grades 6-12 

Wednesdays   8:15-9:00 PM 

First Rehearsal – TBA 

 

Trinity Choir   Adults 

Thursdays   8:00-9:30 PM 

First Rehearsal – September 12 

 

Trinity Handbell Choir  Adults 

Thursdays   6:45-8:00 PM 

First Rehearsal – September 26 

 

Youth Ensemble is a seasonal ensemble, 

rehearsing for Christmas and Easter services. 

Rehearsals times are tentative and may change. 

 

All adults are invited to join the  

Trinity Handbell Choir. 

Some music-reading ability is required. 

 

Trinity Handbell Choir meets in the  

church balcony. 

 

All other choirs meet in the  

Church Meeting Room. 

 

 

 
 

2019 - 2020 CHOIR REGISTRATION 
[please print neatly] 

 

Name _________________________________________ 

Grade ________________   Birthdate _____________ 

Address    _____________________________________ 

Name of School _________________________________ 

Home Tele #  ___________________________________ 

Work Tele #   ___________________________________ 

e-mail address (adult) 

______________________________________________ 

parent's e-mail address (children) 

______________________________________________ 

 

_____ I plan to participate in the _________________ 

choir and  will attend the first rehearsal. 

 

_____ I would appreciate more information before 

making a commitment to a choir. 

 

I WILL BE WILLING TO SERVE AS: 

_____ Choir Parent 

_____ Soloist 

_____ Instrumentalist (Instrument:  _______________) 

_____ I would like more information before committing 

 to a job. 

 

I promise to support and encourage my child’s 

commitment to sing in the _____________________ 

choir.  I also promise to make sure my child attends all 

rehearsals and all services in which we sing. 
 

______________________________________________ 

Parent’s Commitment [for all children and youth choirs] 

 
[Please drop registration in the offering plate, 

or return to the church office] 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

TRINITY LUTHERAN CHURCH 

 

40 West Nicholai Street 

Hicksville, NY  11801 

 

516-931-2225 
 

 

 
 

 

Rev. John Hopkins, 

Senior Pastor 

Mr. Henry DeVries, 

Minister of Music 

Mr. Doug Brosky, Deacon 

Mr. Anthony Cavaliere, Deacon 

Mrs. Betsy Lazarek, Deacon 

Mrs. Peg Ruhs, Deacon 

Mrs. Debbie Vergara, Deacon 

Mrs. Lynn Waldeck, Deacon 

Ms. Mary-Elaine Leake, 

Principal 

 
 

SING  AND 

MAKE  MUSIC 

 

 

TO  THE 

LORD! 


